06/10/2014

Dear Ms. Kaminski,

I have been in discussion with my team support, and after a lot of deliberation of the pros and cons, I have decided not to pursue the lease with Fort Bend County Justice Center. This will advise you of the 30 day notice. Our 30 day notice should be complete by July 11, 2014.

I have enjoyed this opportunity to serve several employees and guests of the courts. I am grateful for the daily sales I did see. I feel in answering your ad, I did what I set out to do, and expose our products to a different market. I know you have worked very hard to produce and promote this venue. I hope you can continue to tweak this opportunity for others.

Thank you again for this opportunity, I really enjoyed meeting you all and hope that we can continue communication.

Jenifer Newfeld, CEO

Super Delicious Coffee

www.superdelicious.biz

jjenbob@aol.com

713-906-0104